
  

Nursery Newsletter – Friday 20th November 2015 

 

 

 

We have been enjoying lots of Percy the Park Keeper stories  

this week and have made our own Percy Hut in the nursery  

garden.  We went on a listening walk to practise our listening 

 skills and heard lots of environmental sounds such as cars,  

buses, people talking, rustling leaves and an aeroplane! 

 

 

We are looking forward to posting our letters to Father Christmas on Monday and even more 

excited about receiving our replies from Father Christmas over the next few weeks. 

 

Here are some dates for your diary. Our Nursery Christmas sing-a-long which you are invited to 

come and watch will be on Wednesday 16th December.  Our Christmas Party will be on Friday 18th 

December during the afternoon. Morning children will be invited to attend just the afternoon 

session on party day. Further information will be sent out soon.  Well done to all the children who 

are keeping up their regular attendance at nursery. 

 

 

The Nursery Team 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Magical Moments 

Child’s name __________________                                                           Date ___________ 

 


